
December 7, 2012 

Jim Clark 

Naval Precision Optical Interferometer (NPOI) 

447 Lake Mary Road 

Flagstaff, AZ 86001 

Dear Jim Clark: 

Following up on our meeting, I look forward to meeting with you and Mr. Winchester in 

the following months. Attached is our final project proposal. In it, you will find the final 

design description, drawing, and materials selection. 

Our goal is to provide you with a fully operational, automated siderostat cover.  We 

would like to have it installed at NPOI by the middle of May, 2013.  The final design is 

the Iris Diaphragm that we have previously discussed with you. 

We anticipate having a working scale model on or before February 18, 2013.  The final 

installable prototype will be produced on or before April 30, 2013.  We do not anticipate 

any budget issues and should be able to complete this project meeting the allotted $500. 

Sincerely, 

Leland Doyle 

Team 8 

Leland.doyle@gmail.com 

602-684-6779 
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